
University Sustainability Committee – President’s Conference Room 

8/18/2016 – 2:02 p.m. 

In attendance: 

Dr. James Bridgeforth 

Dr. William Guess 

Kelly Rush 

Victor Cohen 

Todd Culp 

Rachael Bolden 

Alexander Moylan 

Cecelia Martin 

Catherine Buttrey 

Sabrina de Jong 

Valeria King* 

 

Old Business 

 Dr. Bridgeforth announced that Sabrina de Jong, Sustainability Council President, will be 

replacing Angela McGaugh on the committee. 
 Dr. Bridgeforth asked Alexander to reach out to Dr. Borchert and Justin Roberts regarding July 

meeting minutes. 

Staff Position – Dr. Guess 

 



Opening Weekend Recycling   

 Dr. Bridgeforth reported that Opening Weekend was a success across the board, especially in 

regards to recyclable materials being recovered and collected for recycling rather than 

discarded as trash.  

o Dr. Bridgeforth also mentioned that the efforts of several student organizations and 

departments were responsible for helping the weekend be a success 



 


